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State highway closures in Columbia, Crawford, Monroe, Richland, Vernon 
County   
 
Flooding has closed numerous state highways in southwestern Wisconsin. State and county forces are in 
the process of assessing roadways and establishing detour routes.   
Motorists are urged to take safety precautions if traveling and expect to encounter closures.  
 

• Slow down 
 

• Do not drive through standing water 
 

• Do not move barricades 
 
For the latest information on driving conditions, incident alerts and road closures, visit 511 Wisconsin 
online at www.511wi.gov, or call 511. 
 
The following highway locations are currently closed: 
 
Columbia County 
WIS 127, Portage to Wisconsin Dells 
 
Crawford County 
WIS 35, north of County B  
WIS 131, Soldiers Grove 
WIS 131, Gays Mills  
WIS 131, Steuben 
WIS 171, Gays Mills 
WIS 171, east of Gays Mills 
 
Monroe County 
WIS 131, Ontario 

mailto:michael.bie@dot.wi.gov
http://www.511wi.gov/


 
Richland County 
WIS 56, east of Viola 
WIS 131, Viola  
  
Vernon County 
WIS 14, Readstown 
WIS 35, County UU, Victory 
WIS 131/56, LaFarge  
WIS 162, Chaseburg 
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